
From: Julie Hohmeister <jhohmeister@roadrunner.com> 
Sent: Sunday, October 15, 2017 9:15 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Oppose Northern Pass  
  
Julie Hohmeister 
PO BOX 821 
Bethlehem, NH 03574 
 
October 15, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Thank you for this time to share my thoughts and opposition to this project, Northern Pass. As a resident in 
Grafton County, in the town of Bethlehem, our property will be directly impacted by this project which will scar 
192 miles or more of this state. I oppose this project for many reasons, not the least of which is that it makes no 
common sense. It will ruin the natural beauty of our state and will threaten an already fragile economy. It will be 
detrimental to our properties, scarring the landscape for miles, disrupting seasonally sensitive tourism and jobs 
that are already scarce, and will not benefit the people of NH, but will most certainly harm our state for current 
and future generations. This is far from a trivial matter to us and we expect that these considerations weigh heavily 
and hope that the SEC denies this project. The facts are clear, the damage potential is profound. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Julie Hohmeister 
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